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RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS
OIL AND GAS DIVISION

September 27, 2016

Mr. Joel Scott

Buffalo Lakes, Ltd.

750 Bering Drive, Suite 130
Houston, TX 77057

RE: Request for Withdrawal
75 Acres at Buffalo Lakes
Southeast of Buffalo Speedway and West Bellfort Street
Houston, Harris County
Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP) No. 03-30013

Dear Mr. Scott:

Staff of the Railroad Commission of Texas (RRC) Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP) has received
your request to withdrawal VCP application 03-30013. As of the date of this letter, the RRC has
closed this file. Please contact me at 512-463-3384 or chris.moore@rrc.texas.gov should you have
any questions.

Sincerely,

QM

Christopher Moore, P.G.
Voluntary Cleanup Program

cc: Peter Fisher, Director, District 3 RRC Office, Houston (via email)
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